
Henry Little, Associate Director, The Fine Art Group 

Henry Little joined The Fine Art Group in 2018 as an Associate Director specialising in all 

aspects of contemporary art. He works closely with the Group’s private clients, providing 
expert guidance and due diligence on sales and acquisitions. Before joining The Fine Art 

Group Henry co-directed a commercial gallery in London, receiving reviews in frieze, 

ArtForum, Art Review, Art Monthly, Financial Times, The Guardian and The Art Newspaper, 

among others. 

Henry has continued to write and lecture continuously over the past decade, including regular 

art market commentary for Apollo and contributions to Phaidon publications Vitamin P3 and 

Flying Too Close to the Sun. Henry often lectures at the Sotheby’s Institute of Art with a focus 
on contemporary art and the market. He also spent two years working at the Contemporary 

Art Society.  After completing a BA in art history at the University of Cambridge Henry received 

his MA from the Courtauld Institute of Art. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


